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21st Septemver, 1917.

Desr fir,

1 am in receipt of your letter of the 20%th instant
respecting the midehip sectioll and longitudinal plans of
the Steamer "BCXOL".

with regard thereto 1 have to say that there i8
no trace whatever of these plans having reached this
office althouch, a8 pointed out by Vou, they were advised
on the freeboard report ,and ase they were not available
the cagse was dealt with by referring to the report on
the sister vessel *BIRCHOL® «

I am, Dear Zir,

Yours faithfully,

S'@retm .
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